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The Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory Board has received an Expression of 

Interest (EOI) in terms of Regulation 4 (1) of the Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory 

Board (Authorizing Entities to Lay, Build, Operate or Expand City or Local Natural 

Gas Distribution Networks) Regulations, 2008 from Petronet LNG Limited to lay, 

build, operate or expand City or Local Natural Gas Distribution Network in the 

Geographical Area (GA) of Port Blair (Andaman & Nicobar Islands). 

The details of the aforesaid proposed project as submitted by the entity in the format as 

per Schedule “B” of the aforesaid Regulations and the map depicting the GA proposed 

by the entity for laying, building, operating or expanding city or local area natural gas 

distribution network is available on the website of the PNGRB: www.pngrb.gov.in 

under the scrolling window ‘what’s new’. 

In terms of Regulation 5 (2) of the aforesaid Regulations, the Board announces the 

commencement of the public consultation process and solicits views in writing from 

any person or entity on the said EOI latest by 26.06.2019. The views may be submitted 

in the prescribed format (available on PNGRB’s web site) to the Secretary, PNGRB 

either through e-mail at secretary@pngrb.gov.in or through post at aforesaid address. 

The comments and views received shall be webhosted on PNGRB website by 

27.06.2019. Entities who shall submit their views may attend an open house scheduled 

on 05.07.2019 at 11:00 Hours at PNGRB. 
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